








May 25, 2017

Patrick Christie

Kimco Realty Corporation
3333 New Hyde Park Rd.
New Hyde Park, NY 11042

Re: Government Relations and Consulting Services
Dear Mr. Christie:

We appreciate the opportunity to provide consulting s€ ces to Kimco Resaity Corporation in
relations to the Department of Buildings concerning the project located at 1445 Hempstead Turnpike,
Eimont. Cahill Strategies shall begin our compensated a flat fee of $7,500.

in addition, should we be required to file a statement of registration with the New York City Clerk’s
Office, Nassau County Lobbying Bureau, Suffolk County Lobbying Bureau and the Joint Commission on
Public Ethics {JCOPE) based on the scape of work, we will advise 1 accordingly and guide you through
completion of any compliance requirements,

If these terms are agreeable, please sign below and return a copy of this agreement to our office,
with the flat rate payment.

We thank you for the apportunity to provide consulting services for Kimco Realty Corporation.

Sin  cely,

Diane Cahill, Founder/CEQ
For the firm
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